
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Wednesday, 6th March 2024                                                                                SWS/ACD/2023-24/111 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We are pleased to share that the Graduation Day for class UKG will be held on Saturday, 9th March 2024 at 10:30 am. 

You are requested to be seated by 10:15 am sharp in the A V Hall. 

Please make a note of the following: 

1. You are requested to drop your child at 9:00 a.m. to the school in proper school uniform. 

2. The children will go back with their parents after the event. 

3. Please send a small snack tiffin, water bottle and a pack of wet tissues/wipes with your child. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


